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November 21, 2024 

Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies 

Sympathies
REVISED 

There is incorrect information floating around the Internet regarding Sam’s funeral. I just 
talked to Sue Dunn (Sam’s wife) to confirm the information.  The cemetery had put the 
funeral on the wrong date. Sue informed them that it was supposed to be on December 20th. 
When the date was changed, the time had to be changed. The new time is 1:00 p.m. 

NOTE: if you will attending the service, please wear a square dance badge. 

Information has just been received regarding the funeral arrangements for Sam Dunn.  

December 7, 2024 – There will be a service from 12:00 noon to 3:00 p.m. in Urbana, Ohio.  

December 20, 2024 – Sarasota National Cemetery, 9810 SR 72, Sarasota, Florida – NOW 1:00 
p.m.   Sue suggests arriving early as there may be several services occurring at the same time. 


